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WASHINGTON, D.C. — U.S. Chamber Senior Vice President of Policy Marty Durbin issued the

following statement today regarding the introduction of the RESTART Act by Senator Capito and

the SPUR Act by Senator Barrasso:

 

“We applaud Senators Capito and Barrasso for introducing legislation to provide meaningful

reforms to our broken permitting process. Their bills would bring greater predictability, efficiency,

and transparency to the process by establishing clear timelines and codifying important reforms."

 

“Reforms included in these bills would help us build robust supply chains for critical minerals

used in everything from electric vehicles to cell phones, ensure adequate supplies of natural gas

to support the on-going energy transition, and build better transportation infrastructure to move

people and goods more efficiently. This is another important step to propel momentum toward

Congress enacting permitting reform this year, and we look forward to working with both

senators.”
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